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City Chic Collective Limited (ASX: CCX) (“City Chic” or “the Company”) notes today’s article in the Australian Financial Review related to its Enterprise Agreement.   The Company confirms employees will move from its existing Enterprise Agreement to the General Retail Industry Award with effect from 4 March 2019, which City Chic considers to be more appropriate.  The financial impact to the Company will not be material.    Investor and Media Enquiries 
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